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James Wall is listed on the Christian Century masthead as a “contributing editor”
along with other former editors and staff members. He has not been involved in
editing the magazine since his retirement in 1998.

James Wall did a lot for the Century as editor, but he doesn’t speak for the magazine
now. His title “contributing editor” reflects our appreciation for his contributions here
but is not an endorsement of what he writes elsewhere.
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